STATE OF TENNESSEE
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION
COLUMBIA ENVIRONMENTAL FIELD OFFICE
1421 HAMPSHIRE PIKE
COLUMBIA, TENNESSEE 38401
PHONE (931) 380-3371 STATEWIDE 1-888-891-8332 FAX (931) 380-3397

April 12,2016

Dr. Dallas Horton CERTIFIED MAIL

Diamond Land LLC RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

P.O. Box 517 RECEIPT #: 91 7199 9991 7036 3795 9191

Eaton, CO 80615

Subject: Extension Request Approval
Notice of Violation
CAFO Permits # SOPC00322 and SOPC00280

Franklin County, Tennessee
Dear Dr. Horton:

On February 11, 2016, you were issued a Notice of Violation (NOV) due to findings of a Compliance
Evaluation Inspection (CEI) conducted on January 25 and 29, 2016, of both your Concentrated Animal
Feeding Operations (CAFO) located in Franklin County, Tennessee.

In a letter to the Division dated March 29, 2016, and postmarked March 31, 2016, you requested an
extension of one (1) to two (2) weeks of the Division’s NOV letter requiring a response thirty (30) days
upon receipt. Certified mail indicated you received the Division’s NOV letter on March 1, 2016 which
required a response by March 31, 2016.

Your extension is granted with the new NOV response due date as April 30, 2016.

If you have any questions concerning this correspondence or if we may be of further assistance to you in
any way, please feel free to contact DeWitt Logsdon at (931) 490-3940 or dewitt.logsdon@tn.gov or me
at (931) 840-4153 or by email at sherry.glass@tn.gov.

Sincerely,

Sherry R. b:lass

Environmental Program Manager
Division of Water Resources
Columbia Environmental Field Office



